

Sons of The American Legion Squadron 238 Safety Harbor, FL 34695

December 20, 2022

Sons of The American Legion
Detachment of Florida, Executive Committee
1912A Lee Road
Orlando, FL 32810

On December 20, 2022, at the regularly scheduled meeting of Squadron 238, Safety Harbor the membership unanimously voted to endorse **Gary D. Sanderson** to the office of **Commander of the 16th District**, Sons of American Legion, Detachment of Florida for the 2023-2024 service year.

Gary has been an active member for 11 years and he has held the following positions:

Squadron Level positions:

Commander: 2019 - 2022 Adjutant: 2016 - 2018

16th District Level positions:

Assistant Adjutant: 2019 Chaplin: 2020-2021

1st Vice Commander: 2022

has

Gary had supported all the S.A.L. causes and is dedicated to Special Olympics of Pinellas County. The membership of Squadron 238, Safety Harbor fully endorses Gary D. Sanderson for this office. We are asking for support in electing him to this position as we know he will do a great job for the Detachment.

Respectively,

George Steger

Squadron Commander

Matthew Carter
Squadron Adjutant